Posted 9/24/2025

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING
GREENVALE TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

October 16, 2025, at 6:00 P M

The Greenvale Township Board of Supervisors will meet for a special
closed Meeting at 6:00 pm on October 16, 2025, at the Greenvale
Town Hall at 31800 Guam Avenue, Greenvale Township, Minnesota.

This meeting will be closed to the public under the authority of Minn.
Stat. 13D.05, Subd. 3b for the Town Board to discuss ongoing litigation
with the Township’s attorney in the following case:

Greenvale Township v. Gregory Langer and Linus Langer, Court
File No. 19-HA-CV-23-3168.

No member of the public may attend the closed meeting.



